A line of communication to the members of LU 614
August 7, 2008

Local 614 Members head to Chicago

On Tuesday August 5, 2008, PECO sent crews to Chicago to assist in restoring
power to approximately 550,000 ComEd customers left without power after a
series of storms swept through the ComEd territory. Among the 33 employees on
the assignment, the 23 first class linemen are members of Local 614, comprised of
9 from Bucksmont, 9 from Delchester and 5 from Phila. The crews departed in
Company vehicles from Berwyn on Tuesday with an expected arrival in Chicago on
Wednesday afternoon.

Local 614 E-Board Vacancy

The Executive Board of Local 614 has an opening for a new member. The vacancy
was created do to the resignation of Chairman Al Mathews to pursue other
interest. The vacancy is open to any LU 614 member working in Power, PED, Call
Center or Trigen. Blank application forms are available on the Local 614 website
or from your ABM. Completed forms should be mailed or faxed to the Local 614
office no later than Wednesday, August 20, 2008. The mailing address and fax
number for the office are available on the website and are shown below.
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